
District Superintendent and Chief Executive Officer 
Wayne-Finger Lakes BOCES 

Newark, NY 
 

Closing Date: 7/10/2023 
 

The Wayne-Finger Lakes Board of Cooperative Educational Services (BOCES), located in Newark, NY, is 
seeking applicants for the position of District Superintendent and Chief Executive Officer. The District 
Superintendent serves as the liaison of the New York State Education Department to 25 public school 
districts within the Wayne-Finger Lakes BOCES. In this State role, the District Superintendent supports 
the implementation of State Education Law, the policies of the State Board of Regents and the 
Commissioner’s regulations, and attends to special assignments at the request of the Commissioner. The 
District Superintendent plans, administers, supervises and evaluates the regional support services and 
educational programs provided by the BOCES at the request of its 25 component districts. In addition, 
the District Superintendent assists the component school districts in the recruitment and selection of 
school superintendents as needed. The Executive Officer of Wayne-Finger Lakes BOCES is accountable to 
a nine-member board. 

Wayne-Finger Lakes BOCES (Board of Cooperative Educational Services) Makes Success Possible by 
providing programs and services in collaboration with 25 school districts throughout Wayne, Ontario, 
Seneca, Cayuga and Yates counties. We provide educational services and instructional opportunities for 
learners of all ages. As an organization, we are committed to working in partnership with local 
stakeholders to improve the efficiencies and effectiveness of school operations, providing greater 
opportunities throughout the region. As a cooperative educational service, every person at Wayne-
Finger Lakes BOCES has a ripple effect in Making Success Possible. We are responsible for creating 
innovative opportunities and systems that support educational communities as they evolve.  

Candidates must hold a New York State certification as a School District Administrator (SDA) or School 
District Leader (SDL). The successful candidate will be offered an annual salary up to $208,000 or 
according to regulatory language in effect on the date of hire, and a three-year contract based on 
qualifications and experience. The salary is derived from two sources: W-FL BOCES and the New York 
State Education Department. By law, benefits are those of confidential/managerial level employees of 
the New York State Education Department. Residency in the supervisory district is preferred. Applicants 
can find more information on how to apply at www.monroe2boces.org/wflsearch. 
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